Subscribe to the new GCC

A major innovation was Don Daber's 1961 creation of Green Capsule Comments (GCC). (After the 1976 merger GCC was renamed Gold Capsule Comments). This innovative newsletter became the cornerstone of the Optimists' championship calibre communications and was published regularly until 1978 when the Optimists disbanded.

Today we have a new organization with links to the past and a vision of the future. We proudly represent the best of Canadian drum corps with members from the Toronto Optimists, the Seneca Optimists and over 40 different Canadian drum corps! GCC has been revived as a vehicle to

communicate with both our immediate and our extended family. Within our quarterly publication you'll find "something old, something new, something borrowed, and something ah, green and gold?"



Thank you

1 year subscription to GCC, \$15.00. Don't miss a single issue! Back issues available for \$5.00 each.

Name PLEASE PRINT THROUGHOUT		Spouses name			
Mailing address				Suite or Apartment	
City or Town	Province or State	Country		Postal or ZIP code	
ome phone Work phone			Mobile	Mobile phone	
E-mail (PLEASE PRINT CLE	EARLY USING lower case)				
☐ Former Toronto Optim	nist? Other group or	r Corps			
☐ Former Seneca Optim	nist?				
What did you do in the co	orps?			Support staff	
Years in the corps (exam	ple, 1965 - 1969)				

Please make your cheque or money order payable to: *Optimists Alumni Drum Corps.*

Mail to:

Bob Carell 1407 - 3050 Dufferin Street Toronto, Ontario M6B 4G3

For further information:

Contact Bob Carell at:
Foronto_Optimist@rogers.com

Please do not send cash in the mail.

Total enclosed

\$	
----	--

Comments